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Youth Group: 
Youth Working Group met on Monday 23/09/24.  ASB Project wasn’t as successful as we had hoped 
and engagement with Young People was low.  This is replicated in other areas too.  Generally low 
numbers attending the group, which again is similar to other areas.   
 
I would like to ask if any other councillors are available and interested in the young people of 
Portreath, if they would like to become a representative on this group?  Cllr G Tull is unable to attend 
meetings due to other commitments.  Meetings are usually on a Monday at 2pm, but we could revisit 
this, if it is a barrier. 
 
Terms of Reference:  Currently there are no terms of reference for this group.  It would be good to get 
one in place. 
 
Netball Update: 
I am supporting the Junior Committee in setting up the group and getting them to a point where they 
can open a bank account, as Lastonet have been unable to add Juniors to their bank account. 
 
Currently there is £200 specifically ringfenced for this group, as it was an external donation.  I would 
like it to be recorded in the minutes, that this money will stay ringfenced until the group is able to 
receive it to their official bank account, which is likely to take several months. The donor has been 
contacted as previously reported and is happy for the donation to be paid directly to the group. 
 
Police Liaison Meeting: 
This is now on Tuesday 5 November 2024 at 10am - 11.30am online.  The Youth Offending Team 
and the Youth & Missing Officer will be in attendance. 
 
I have emailed PC Wardman for a report and ask for her to attend.  Unfortunately, PC Wardman is 
unable to attend the meeting, but has sent us this report.   
 
Community Catch Up: Does the Parish Council feel it has the capacity and is there a need to start 
these again? 
 
Lighthouse Hill: See Attached. 
 
 

 


